
 

 
 

Update on RMS Segwun 

RMS Segwun is the oldest operating steamship in North America and we were determined to have her 
sail this year after a two-year Covid induced pause.  

However, after 3 months of seven days a week hard work we have made the difficult decision to cancel 
Segwun’s sailing season and transfer all cruises to Wenonah II.  

This decision was not easy, and we understand many of you were looking forward to cruising on this 
historical icon.  This spring we performed a Transport Canada mandated inspection of her boiler which 
involved significant work.  Segwun passed all testing but reassembling components took more time than 
anticipated.  This work, and the additional repairs and maintenance due to a 2-year Covid lay off, 
continued to push her launch date further into the summer until it was clear our window to sail was 
closed.  All work was very successful in the end and Segwun’s engines and boiler were performing well. 

Segwun will continue to undergo important maintenance and work while at the dock. Her decks, lounge, 
furnishings and dining salon were also restored while the engine work was being done, and are now in 
excellent condition for next season. The work on the engines and boiler will also put the ship in great 
position to have a full season in 2023. Much of this work would not have been possible in the off-
season, so rest assured she will be back better than ever for 2023.  

Thank you for your patience and support. 
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